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President Ono, members of the Board of Regents, and Executive Officers of the University, I am
honored to submit the following report to you on behalf of the Central Student Government
(CSG):

Current and Upcoming CSG Programming

Summer Student Organization Funding Opportunities
The application for CSG summer funding continues to be open to all registered student organizations. The
committee remains committed to a balanced, content-neutral evaluation and is meeting six times
throughout the summer to determine awards. All organizations signed up for our Deadline Notification
email list receive regular reminders about CSG funding opportunities and deadlines. We look forward to
reviewing their applications.

Onboarding and Strategic Planning
Bipasha and I have completed all hiring decisions for our executive team and are working closely with
our colleagues in the planning process for directives that will be rolled out this upcoming year.

Pride Outside
CSG has been collaborating with oSTEM and Spectrum Center to organize this year’s Pride Outside
event. Pride Outside will be taking place on September 3 from 2:00 - 4:30 PM on Angel Hall Lawn. The
event will feature its annual drag show as well as music, food, t-shirts, and student organizations and local
groups supporting the LGBTQ+ community.

Welcome Week Event: Meet Your Representatives + Movie Night
CSG is hosting a welcome week event on the Diag during the first week of the fall semester. The event
will include a “Meet Your Representatives” portion through which students can interact with CSG
members as well as representatives from unit student governments to discuss opportunities for
engagement as well as questions, concerns, and ideas. This will be followed by an outdoor movie night
with food, snacks, and activities.

As a reminder, our door is always open to provide student input. Should you have any questions 
or wish to get in touch with us, please do not hesitate to email csg.president@umich.edu.

Sincerely,

Meera Herle
Student Body President

https://www.csg.umich.edu/sofc
https://www.csg.umich.edu/funding-policies
mailto:csg.president@umich.edu
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The Student Government of  
the University of Michigan - Dearborn  

 
July 2023 Regents Report  

President Ono, Members of the Board of Regents, and Executive Officers of the University, it is our honor to 
submit the following report to you on behalf of the administration of University of Michigan-Dearborn’s Student 
Government (SG). We look forward to updating you on our initiatives and sharing all that we have worked on.  
 
Accomplishments:  
We have successfully concluded the interviews for the Senate Chairs positions, with the selection process overseen 
by the Speaker and the Director of Inclusion. I am pleased to report that every Senator and Fellow within Student 
Government has been placed in committees aligned with their interests. This strategic placement will enhance their 
contributions and ensure their active engagement in addressing student concerns. In response to student feedback, 
we have purchased a microwave for the Renick University Center (RUC). This addition will provide students with a 
convenient space to heat up their meals, enhancing the overall campus experience and catering to their needs. We 
have met with the health professions advisor to discuss the possibility of offering MCAT mock courses. This 
initiative aligns with our commitment to providing students with accessible educational opportunities.  
 
Projects:  
In celebration of Pride Month, our Director of Inclusion has collaborated with the Pride organization to organize a 
tie-dye event. This event serves as a platform to bring students together, fostering inclusivity and supporting the 
LGBTQ+ community. By actively engaging students, we strive to create a campus environment that values and 
celebrates diversity. To enhance the student experience during exams, we are currently working closely with 
facilities on a project to introduce new attachable tables that are bigger than what we currently have. These tables 
will be larger than the existing ones in exam halls, providing students with increased space for writing and 
organizing their materials. We anticipate that this initiative will be completed by winter 2024. Additionally, we are 
actively addressing the management of Senate seats in relation to the proportions of students across various 
colleges. By properly managing the number of open Senate seats, we ensure that all colleges are adequately 
represented, and student voices are heard.  
 
To Conclude:  
Student Government is committed to serving and representing the student body. We have achieved several notable 
accomplishments and have important projects in the works. We hope to continue our efforts to make the college 
community a better place for all students.  

Forever proud to be Dearborn Wolverines, 
 

Darena Matti  

Student Body President, University of  
Michigan-Dearborn  
 

Jana Rida  

Student Body Vice President, University of  
Michigan-Dearborn 
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President Ono, members of the Board of Regents, and Executive Officers of the University, I am
pleased and honored to submit to you the following report on behalf of the University of
Michigan-Flint Student Government. The following serves as an update on Student
Government’s activity in the month of June.

E-Board Orientation:

Last month, Student Government held an orientation for its new Executive Board members. This
session focused on the policies and procedures of our government, review of our mission as
representatives of the student body, and other topics to assist the board with properly and
effectively serving our diverse student population. I would like to formally introduce you to our
hardworking, passionate and dedicated Student Government Directors:

● Amanda Binu - Chief of Staff
● Rehan Kodil - Director of Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion
● Daba Mbow - Director of Financial Affairs
● Sami Kotob - Director of Government & Legal Affairs
● Abraham Dabja - Director of Media Relations
● Jacquindre Brown - Director of Student Organizations & Partnerships
● Trent Dorey - Director of Student Relations

Connect2You:

In partnership with the Office of Engaged Learning, SG is looking to increase retention
throughout the summer through a video series called Connect2You. Vice President LaPeen,
Director of Student Relations Trent Dorey, and I will be featured in this series as a means of
keeping students engaged during this time of year with reminders to register for classes, review
their financial aid, and opportunities to get involved come Fall.

cshankle
Text Box
Recieved by the Regents
July 20, 2023



Generative AI Communication:

With increasing development of AI and its usage in higher education, as well as our growing
online student population, Student Government is also collaborating with the Office of Online &
Digital Education to inform students on AI’s consequences through a neutral perspective and
encourage them to explore what it means to them in their educational journeys.

I am excited for what the Fall will bring for our campuses and look forward to reporting to you
again in September.

In Maize and Blue,

Lina Azeim
Student Body President




